
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear Parents, 

                        We finish this term with congratulations all round.  You will have now 

received the Ofsted Inspection letter which reflects all the positive aspects of Church Aston 

and was a lovely way for staff to complete their term. They all deserve some rest and 

relaxation for their continued hard work.  

           Well done to all our children for keeping up with all the learning and activities that 

have been planned for them this term, their  progress is fabulous to see.  They have also 

certainly enjoyed  the Christmas festivities and I know they can’t wait for Christmas day 

itself. How exciting! 

 I  wish you all a very Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you well and happy in the 

New Year. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all the children 

that have received an award this week. 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

The winning team is RED 
for this week! 

BIRTHDAYS     

Look who will be celebrating his birthday 

during the Christmas holiday. Have a 

lovely day! 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

SIBLING  

STARTERS 

 

If any of you have younger children  that are due to start school in 
September 19 and you have/haven’t completed your admissions form 

yet but would like to discuss your child’s individual needs with me then 
please don’t hesitate to make time to call in and see me. Jenny. 
Admissions deadline  15th January 2019. 

 

Class 1 have been  making  chocolate  Christmas trees and 

writing instructions about how to make them. We also 

prepared a platter of fruit in the shape of a Christmas tree for 

all the children at playtime.  Year 1s from both classes made a 

handprint Christmas tree decorated with baubles and their 

wishes  for the coming year. 

Have a lovely Christmas holiday. See you next year! 

A big thank you to  Friends of School for all their input into Christmas. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas Disco.  

 

We started the week creating some amazing towers 

and bridges. The children worked together to  find 

ways  making their towers stand using only one 

piece of A4 paper and they showed excellent 

engineering skills when they made a bridge strong  

enough to hold 8 cubes and again we only had one 

piece of paper!  Thank you to all the children who 

have worked so hard this term and I would like to 

wish you Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

MUFTI DAY AND 

CHRISTMAS  

DISCO 



 

CHRISTMAS DISCO 

 

Children had a lovely time at the School Christmas Party. Thanks to the Friends of School for 

organising such a fun Christmas party. The children danced to music played by D.J Daddy, 

had a visit from Santa and ate a chips and cake for their tea. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 Monday 7th January 2019 - Return to school. 

 Wednesday 16th January—Class 2 Swimming lessons start. 

 Tuesday 15th January - NSPCC Assembly 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CHOIR FOR CLASS 2—CRIB SERVICE ON CHRISTMAS EVE 

The children in Class 2 have been working with Rev Zoe and her 

helpers in some Christmas music sessions.  

The songs that they have been learning will be sung at the Crib 

Service at St Andrews Church on Christmas Eve.  The service starts 

at 5pm but it would be really helpful if children can arrive earlier, at 

4.45pm, to get ready for the service.  Parents will need to attend with 

their children.  We’ve attached a leaflet for the Crib Service to this email. 

 

 

MATHLETICS 
 

CRIB 

SERVICE 

It is lovely to see new 

children accessing 

Mathletics at home. 

Well done for your hard 

work. We hope you had 

Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year to all. 


